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                                                                                                                              13 June 2003

ATTENTION: Dr Kathleen Dermody, Committee Secretary.

Dear Madam,

RE: Parliamentary Joint Committee on Corporations and Financial Services – 

       Inquiry into Australia’s Insolvency Laws 
Please find attached the Australian Workers Union submission to the above Inquiry. 

The submission also contains two attachments. Please note that Attachment A is provided to this Inquiry on the basis that it is a confidential document, and not for public release. The submission and Attachment B are not confidential, and may be publicly released.

This submission is mainly limited to addressing two items from the Terms of Reference, namely:

(c) the treatment of employee entitlements,    and                        

(b) the cost of external administrations.
However, this union’s interest and concern regarding this issue is much wider than just these two aspects. I look forward to the opportunity to expand upon this submission at the Committee’s Hearings in Melbourne.

The contact person at this union concerning this submission is Mary Lambert, National Industrial Officer.

Yours in Unity,
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